
Corridor Woodworking Club Meeting Minutes 
 

 
I am getting this out a little late and offer my apologies.  The November meeting was our annual election 
meeting, notes below. We did not have an actual meeting in December, but instead had our combined 
Christmas party with the Wood turners, held on December 4.  We were expecting about 9 members to 
attend with tier guests. I was unable to attend, but I am sure a good time was had by all. 
  
Notes from November meeting: 
- 
November meeting was held in the basement of the Cherry building on   11-18-2021 at 6:30 pm.  There 
were eleven members in attendance.  Our attendance has been down since the beginning of the Covid 
Pandemic.  If anyone has any ideas how we can increase meeting attendance, please let one of the 
board members know of your suggestion so it can be considered.  
  
Near misses – none 
  
Project questions-  Fred Kline asked about cutting thin strips  and it just so happened that someone had 
brought a jig for cutting thin strips as part of our Demo. 
  
Demo was a collective one where members were requested to bring their favorite, most used jig  or 
tool  and asked to say something about it.  Several members brought items to share. These items 
include a router guide, digital measure device, miter square, combination square, router , shop made 
sanding blocks, paint scraper, thin strip table saw jig,  long straight edge ,  Starrett angle gauge, and 
center finding  jig. ( thanks Tom St john, Tom Nehl  , Jim, Tim , Larry Luebbert, John Schwartzkopf for 
brining items in.) 
  
Election:  
  
President – Tom St john moves to President for 2022 after serving as Vice President during 2021. 
Vice President – Larry Luebbert ran unopposed 
Treasurer – Vern Rotert ran unopposed   
Secretary – Tim  Vest ran unopposed.  
  
All were elected by unanimous vote. 
  
Up-coming events- 
  
Next Club meeting – January 20. 2022  Demo will be another collective and members are asked to bring 
their table saw or router sled to show and discuss it’t construction and use. 
  
Next Board meeting:  January 25,2022 
  
Yearly dues are due in January.  ($25) 
  
 
  



Show and tell: 

  
Jeff Van brought in a cutting board made from whisky barrel slats (see attached photo) 
  

 
Larry Luebbert brought in a very nice table  ( see attached photos) 
  
Happy New Year and I hope to see everyone at the January meeting. 
  
Tim 


